
Sunday, June 4, 2017 

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE: Rev. 2: 12-17 pg. 1915; Rev. 3: 1-6 pg. 1916 

TODAY’S MESSAGE: “Honor of the Church”  

_______________________________________________ 

Notes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to  

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video. 

Pray for God’s People 
If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 920-889-
3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783) Remember, 
we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC permission to 
do so. If you have a prayer request you would like included, please con-
tact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Jack Hurd, and Geneva Wissink. 
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De 

Jong, Tracy Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, Harold Schram and Marian Zev-
enbergen. 

• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff 
and Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. 
and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and J ane Van Es. 

• Kathy Runia had hip replacement surgery in Sioux Falls this past 
week. Pray for healing unto her body. 

 

You’re Invited: 
• Praise God From Whom All Blessing Flow! God is so good, so let’s 

celebrate! Helen Vander Veen’s 90th Birthday Celebration will be 
held Sunday afternoon on June 4th from 2-4 pm in the Sheldon Chris-
tian Retirement Home Social Room. (1414 Elm Ct, Sheldon, IA. Turn 
south on Washington Avenue off of Highway 18). No gifts please. 

 

Thank You: 
• Dear First Reformed Church Family, The family of Angeline Calsbeek 

would like to thank you for your love for our mom/grandmother over 
the years through the mail, phone calls, and visits. She considered 
her church family very important in her life, often speaking of you 
individually and praying for you. We want to thank Pastor Luke for 
his visits to our mom/grandmother while she lived with Dave and 
Marcia (her daughter) and then when she lived at Colonial Manor in 
Balaton, MN. Thank you too, Pastor, for faithfully visiting and praying 
with Angie when she was hospitalized. Each visit meant so much to 
her! We want to thank each of the musicians who made the funeral a 
worshipful time and, to the ladies in the kitchen, we are grateful for 
the wonderful lunch you served us that day. Your warm hospitality 
was a comfort during a difficult time. We are thankful to be a part of 
this family of God. ~ The family of Angeline Calsbeek 

• I would like to thank everyone for their prayers and concerns when 
I went to Mayo for tests. We are thankful that nothing serious was 
found. God is Good. ~Wilma Loerts  


